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Summer Reminders
- Please email me your
new officers' contacts if
you've already held
elections! This is very
important, as it's crucial
that I'm able to
communicate with them.
- Even though summer
has begun, we can still
continue volunteering! I
encourage all of you to
host service projects, and
I would love to help!
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Key Club Division 15

Ways to Reach Me:
anna@ktkey.org
@ktdivision15



Dates to 
Remember

October 1- Dues
become payable
October 17- Fall Rally
in Dollywood
December 1- Dues
become delinquent
February 1- Unpaid
clubs become
suspended

Summer Service Projects
    Although schools are out, the summer is a great
time for bringing together your clubs through
engaging service projects! For that reason, I
encourage each of you to host one at your school. I
would love to attend these! If you're having trouble
coming up with ideas, here are a few amazing
ones! 
1. Have members write letters of gratitude or
organize care packages for healthcare providers
who continue to put their lives on the line during
this pandemic. 
                       
 

2. Host a fundraiser
     such as a car-wash,
        movie night, or fun-
        run to raise money
        for Children's 
        Miracle Network, 
        March of Dimes, 
        Ronald McDonald 
        House, or another
        charity!
 
 

3. Encourage your
communities to buy
Miracle Bears from
 



Tutor Project
Update

In the last newsletter, I
brought up the
possibility of
establishing tutoring
programs at some of our
schools. Since most
classes would soon to
be ending, I decided
that starting these
programs in the fall
would be a better
option. In August, I plan
to begin this process.

Chico's, White House
Black Market, Soma, or
Boston Proper, who
donate $15 of every
bear to Children's
Miracle Network. 
4. Host cloth mask
making parties in your
schools or cities!
5. Partner with a local
humane society or
animal rescue center to
host pet adoption
events!
6. Visit nursing homes
in groups with
members of your clubs!
 
 
 
 

District Meet and Greet Recap
    On May 30, club members and officers had the
opportunity to officially meet the K-T District Board!
Participants were able to get to know their district,
including board members, club officers, and Key
Clubbers from all areas of Kentucky-Tennessee. There
was even a Kahoot, where our own Rianne Brown
(from Rossview High School) placed second over
everyone -- including the board! All around, it was a
wonderful experience that everyone who attended
seemed to enjoy!


